
 

About the Lifeline Program 

 

The Federal Lifeline Assistance Program was established in the 1980s by the Federal 
Communications Commission (FCC) during the Reagan Administration. The program 
originally provided low-income individuals and households discounted and free landline 
phone service. In 2005, the program was updated under the Bush Administration to include 
wireless phone services. 

The goal of the Lifeline program is to ensure low-income households have access to basic 
telecommunication services so they can stay connected to family, friends, work, healthcare, 
job opportunities and 911 emergency services. 

Q Link Wireless is one of the leading providers of the Lifeline government benefit program, 
and provides eligible participants a free smart phone with Free monthly calling and unlimited 
Free texting. You may qualify if you already receive government benefit programs like: 

 Food Stamps (SNAP) 

 Medicaid 

 Federal Housing / Section 8 Assistance 

 Supplemental Security Income (SSI) 

 Veteran's Pension and Survivors Pension Program 

You may also qualify if your total household income meets Federal Poverty Guidelines. To 
find out if you qualify today, sign up by clicking the link below, or call Q Link Wireless, Toll-
Free at 1-855-754-6543. 

Q Link Wireless is proud to provide Lifeline wireless phone service to those in need. 

Let us help you today! 


